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On December 28, 2012 International Investors Association and members visited Batumi
disabled children. Within the charity event, the children were provided with household inventory,
refrigerator, gas cooker, personal computer, toys and various goods. The association is ready to
continue its charitable activities and provide support to socially vulnerable segment in the future.
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